PDU COMMS

2021 the 16th PDU Winter Meeting  [Fftn

ivaNova

""" ’ COVID'19 update

PDU 2021 Cancelled
PDU 2022 Locked and Loaded

The PDU committee has decided to postpone PDU 2021 until August
2022. This difficult decision was made for us on the 20th July 2021 in light of
announcements made in Australia, and now the 2 month NZ border closure.
We would like to acknowledge all of the work that has been put into this
year’s programme from our faculty who have already signed up for 2022.

We will be including an additional day to next year’s conference in light of
having to postpone PDU twice.

PDU 2022 will be 10th - 13th August 2022

in Queenstown
“SAVE THE DATES”.

If you have registered then you will have received an email advising you of
your options; if you booked accommodation through the PDU website it will
be cancelled for you. Contact Berni Tackney with any queries

btackney@perfusiondownunder.com
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